
C E N T R A L  N E W  Y O R K  E A R L Y  
A M E R I C A S  C O N S O R T I U M  

  

 

Join the Central New York Early Americas Consortium for a hybrid in-person/Zoom 
workshop to discuss a paper by Dr. Ryan Hall, Assistant Professor of History and Native 
American Studies, Colgate University. The workshop will be followed by a dinner. 

Thursday, April 13 at 5:00pm EST in Eggers 151, Syracuse University, or via Zoom 

Dr. Hall’s paper, “A Den of Thieves: ‘Indian Rings’ and the Reservation Plunder System, 
1851-1887,” will be made available to registered participants approximately one week before 
the workshop. To register to attend (in person or via Zoom) & receive an advance copy 
of the paper, please click here. To RSVP to dinner, please email temurphy@syr.edu  

 

For any questions, concerns, or to RSVP to the post-workshop dinner, 
 please email 

Tessa Murphy at temurphy@syr.edu 
 
 

https://syracuseuniversity.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAuf-yrrD4jG9JOBwa-YhMnpRwqsZpAoefc
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